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NIPSCO Electric Generating Facility: Public Hearing Postponed 
Monday IURC Hearing in La Porte will be Rescheduled  

 
The Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission’s (IURC’s) Dec. 18, 2023, public field hearing in La Porte has been postponed and will be rescheduled to 
a later date.  
 
The Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor (OUCC) continues to invite written public comments on NIPSCO’s proposed generating facility 
near Wheatland. A new procedural schedule for the case will include a new deadline for OUCC testimony.  
 
The OUCC’s website – at www.in.gov/oucc/electric/key-cases-by-utility/nipsco-electric-rates/nipsco-electric-gas-generation-proposal/ 
- will be updated with the case’s new schedule as soon as it is established. This will include a new field hearing date once scheduled, along with 
future case updates.  
  

(IURC Cause No. 45947) 
 

The Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor (OUCC) represents Indiana consumer interests before state and federal bodies that regulate utilities. As a state agency, the OUCC’s mission is to 
represent all Indiana consumers to ensure quality, reliable utility services at the most reasonable prices possible through dedicated advocacy, consumer education, and creative problem solving.  
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